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Over 7000 Participants Viewed Chinese Culture Show 

15 Sep, NCI staff led the class of Chinese knot making in 209 Trent 

Building, UNNC. This class was a component of ‘The Door Links to 

UNNC’ organised by the Faculty of  Science and Engineering and 

coincided with the Open Day of the UoN. It was calculated that over 

7000 students from the UoN participated in the whole day event 

through live webcast. Read more  

 

 

 

 

https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/nci-ningbo-participated-in-'the-door-links-to-unnc'-%e2%80%93-the-freshmen-welcome-event-of-faculty-of-science-and-engineering.aspx


 

 

11 Candidates Took HSK Test in 

UNNC 

16 Sep, 11 candidates took the HSK test in 

the exam rooms of Portland Building 

UNNC. Up to now, the student number of 

HSK takers reached 221.  
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Over 100 International Students and Staff Celebrated the 

Mid-Autumn Festival and DIY Mooncakes 

24 Sep, 124 international students, staff and their family members 

celebrated the Mid-Autumn Festival by DIY mooncakes in the HD 

School. The Director of NCI Ningbo Prof Shujie Yao welcomed all the 

participants and expressed the history of Mid-Autumn Festival and its 

importance in Chinese culture. Besides making tasty mooncakes, the 



 

participants also appreciated beautiful classical musical instrument 

Guzhen performance. Read more  

 

 
 

 
 

 

NCI Ningbo held the ‘Oriental Cup’ Chinese Calligraphy Salon 

26 Sep, “Oriental Cup”—Chinese calligraphy salon for the international community in 

Ningbo was successfully held in Room 208 Sports Centre UNNC. This event was 

initiated and sponsored by the Oriental Fin Art Museum and was a part of the second 

national calligraphy competition of expatriates in China. 18 international staff and 

students participated the event. Read more 

 

https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/mooncake-diy.aspx
https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/oriental-cup.aspx


 

 

NCI Ningbo Attended the First International Chinese Teaching Conference in 

Ningbo University  

26th September, staff of NCI Ningbo and Language Centre attended the first 

conference of International Chinese Teaching in Ningbo in the Ningbo University. 

This conference was held by the School of Humanities and Media, Ningbo University. 

31 international Mandarin teachers and administrators from 7 universities 

participated in this event. It is expected that through this conference, a more 

professional and collaborative operation amongst different Mandarin teaching 

organisations in Ningbo will be established. Read more 

   

https://www.nottingham.edu.cn/en/confucius-institute/news/nci-ningbo-attended-the-first-international-chinese-teaching-conference-in-ningbo-university.aspx
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